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Executive Director’s Report 
September 2017 

 
 On September 5th the Executive Director participated in a teleconference with an Ohio 

healthcare system regarding their EMS data management and billing practices. It was a 
hospital based EMS system with over 60 agencies and billing partners.  
 

 On September 6th the Executive Director and the regional coordinator attended the quarterly 
Trauma/PI Committee meeting at Fairfax County Fire Station 440.  
 

 On September 14th the Executive Director and the regional coordinator attended the quarterly 
NOVA EMS Council meeting at City of Fairfax Fire Station 403. 
 

 On September 14th the Executive Director attended the monthly EMS Chief’s meeting at City 
of Fairfax Fire Station 403 
 

 On September 18th Laura Vandegrift joined the team as our new administrative assistant. 
Welcome Laura. 
 

 On September 18th the Executive Director met with the EMS Liaison, Jamie Wolfin, from 
StoneSprings Hospital. 
 

 On September 19th the Executive Director and the administrative assistant attended the 
quarterly regional VHAC meeting at the City of Fairfax Fire Station 403. 
 

 On September 25th the Executive Director attended a meeting with the nurse manager from 
NOVANT Health Haymarket. 
 

 On September 25th the Executive Director attended the monthly NVERS Steering Committee 
meeting at VDOT/VDEM building in Fairfax. 
 

 On September 25th the Executive Director participated in a teleconference of the VHAC 
steering committee. 
 

 On September 26th the Executive Director participated in a VHAC /VCSQI data managers 
teleconference. 
 

 On September 26th the Executive Director attended the Inova System-wide Stroke Support 
Team meeting at Inova Fairfax Hospital. 
 

 On September 28th the Executive Director attended a meeting with New Millennium Employee 
Assistance Services at the Council offices to discuss a regional CISM, mental health training 
program.  
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 On September 28th the Executive Director assisted the City of Fairfax Volunteer Fire 
Department with their regularly scheduled continuing education program. 


